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Providing books 
for high-risk 

children to help 
with their 

education

This Christmas I have decided to gift two books to the Go Guatemala project in Guatemala that provides support to
 120 high-risk every week. Most will never get the chance to read a book and I hope this gift will help 

many children in the coming year discover the joy of reading.

The Street Kids Direct project in Guatemala works with high-risk children and their families and provides programmes to keep the 
children from taking to the streets.  You can find out more by going to their website: streetkidsdirect.org.uk


